
Time to renew your TGRS membership 
(for the year July 1, 2019 to June 30, 20200)

$30.00 PER MEMBER OR FAMILY 
Please make check payable to TGRS and 

send to: 

RUTH TAYLOR Treasurer - TGRS 
4081 S. TARANTULA HAWK PLACE 

TUCSON, AZ 85735

September, 2019

Please email all articles, photos and announcements to:
Sally Jacunski at sallyejacunski@aol.com

SOCIAL LUNCHEON
Well, I missed another luncheon (yes, another 
motorcycle ride).  So I am really ready for a 
Red Garter burger. The Red Garter Saloon, 
located at 3143 E. Speedway just east 
of Country Club. The date is Wednesday 
September 18th. The food is always great, 
the service excellent, and the conversation 
varied and fun.. Be there at 11:00 for pool 
(no rules, loose scorekeeping and lots of 
fun), or 11:45 for lunch. Call Chuck Cook at 
977-7673 with any questions.

After the September 14th meeting, Gary 
Martin will be giving a short workshop, 
approximately 30-45 minutes, on how to
fabricate corrugated metal roofing. Bring 
just a pencil and notepad.  Gary will be 
giving the demo building to one lucky 
winner at the end of the class.



Link to Light the Night Signup

 https://signupgenius.com/go/8050f4dafaf2aabfd0-light

About Light The Night
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society’s Light The 
Night Walk funds treatments that are saving the 
lives of patients today. LLS is making cures happen 
by providing patient support services, advocating 
for lifesaving treatments and pioneering the most 
promising cancer research anywhere. And it’s all 
happening now. Not someday, but today. Each year 
friends, families and coworkers form teams to raise 
money in support of our mission. 

This year, in the fall, these teams and their 
communities Light The Night at our walks where we 
gather together to celebrate, honor and remember 
those touched by cancer.
Contact Wally Gazdzik to be a part of this event. 
Saturday October 26, 2019.

Changes to Volunteer Sign-Up Process 
and Recent Requests

Rather than bringing sign-up sheets to the general 
meetings, we are rolling out a volunteer sign-up 
software used by several of our members for 
other organizations. The software is called SignUp 
Genius. SignUp Genius also sends a reminder 
email as the event approaches. Hopefully this will 
make volunteering a little easier for everybody.

Butterfield Days Signup

https://signupgenius.com/go/8050f4dafaf2aabfd0-butterfield

TUSD Attendance Signup

 https://signupgenius.com/go/8050f4dafaf2aabfd0-tusd

Each September TUSD has an Attendance 
Awareness Campaign stressing the importance of 
being in school every day.  It’s a contest among the 
Kindergarten classes throughout the district to see 
which class can improve their attendance. For the 
winning class, they like to bring a “surprise” as a 
means of thanking them for their efforts.This year’s 
contest is called Keep Your Attendance on Track!!  
Each class will have a train track poster and cars.  
Each student writes their name on a car and keeps it 
on the track unless they are absent then their car is 
taken off the track.  

For the prize, we are going to bring a model train to 
the school for the kids to see and take turns being 
the engineer.



OFFICERS

President:  Jim Miller
   president@tucsongrs.org
Vice-President: Claudia Nelson
   vicepresident@tucsongrs.org
Secretary:  Gina Blackwell
   secretary@tucsongrs.org
Treasurer:  Ruth Taylor
   treasurer@tucsongrs.org
Editor:  Sally Jacunski
   editor@tucsongrs.org

BOARD MEMBERS

Bob Averill        memberatlarge1@tucsongrs.org

Jim Ellsworth    memberatlarge2@tucsongrs.org

John Fennema  memberatlarge3@tucsongrs.org

Wally Gazdzik   memberatlarge4@tucsongrs.org

ON-LINE CONTACT

TGRS Website: TucsonGRS.org 
Contact: webmaster@tucsonGRS.org
TGRS Membership Application

CALENDAR
 Saturday, September 14, 2019
  Monthly Club Meeting-TBG
 Wednesday, September 18, 2019
  Social Luncheon
 Saturday, October 12, 2019
  Butterfield Days - Benson
 Sunday, October 13, 2019
  Butterfield Days - Benson
 Saturday, October 19, 2019
  Monthly meeting- Mitchell’s
 Monday, October 21, 2019
  TUSD Attendance Event
 Saturday, October 26, 2019
  Light the Night Fundraiser
 Friday, November 8, 2019
  Swap Meet
 Saturday, November 9, 2019
  Swap Meet
  Open House & General Meeting
 Monday December 23, 2019
  VA Set-up
 Thursday-Saturday December 26-28
  VA Run Trains 
 Saturday December 28th, 2019
  VA Tear-down
 Saturday, February 15, 2020
  Monthly Meeting-RCW

2019-2020
Craig Anderson

HISTORIAN NEEDED
The club is seeking a volunteer to head up a small 
historian committee.  The job would entail collecting 
photos, news articles and stories about the club, 
activities, members and their layouts, etc.  Deciding 
how to document, save and use this information would 
be part of the committee’s responsibility.  Want to help 
out the club from the comfort of you kitchen table?  
Then this is the job for you.  If you are interested, please 
contact one of the officers this summer.


